
Homer Athletic Club 

December Meeting 

Thursday December 12th 2013 

 

Meeting called to order by Steve Bruton at 8:28pm. 

Roll Call 

Present: Steve Bruton, Ken Marcin, Mark Schulthies, Pat Greaney, and Dave 

Regan 

Absent: Ann Leyden Chris Moore 

Open Forum 

No report 

Secretary Report 

Motion was made by Steve Bruton to accept November minutes Ken Marcin 

second the motion. All voted Aye motion carries. 

Treasury Report 

Pat Greaney read report Annie in Memphis 

 Not enough money has been collected to cover Quarry cots. 

 Fire baseball has negative accounts and insurance is due. 

 Fire baseball only has 6 kids signed up. 

Ken Marcin motioned to accept report second by Dave Regan motion carries. 

Committee Reports 

Rec. Baseball 

Ken Marcin reported Homer Fest will be June 26th, 27th and 28th. The complex will 

be dark June 26th but open June 27th and 28th. We will be done by 4pm on the 

28th. 

Championship Saturday will be June 27th. 



Travel Baseball 

Pat Greaney reported: 

 Pat asked about moving travel day from Wednesday to Thursday but other 

towns keep Wednesday open for part time travel and so will we. 

 Travel teams are requesting one more field to schedule games on. 

 Discussed D92 giving us field time at Oak Prairie. 

 Pat is going to give Dave Regan field dimensions so Dave can put them on 

website. 

 Not sure we will have 12U tournament due to lack of interest. 

 Steve wants a meeting of managers to schedule Travel and rec. season. 

Part time baseball 

Steve Bruton wants coach’s names to be put on the website. 

Softball 

Rec. Softball 

No report 

Travel Softball 

Heat teams need to get there players registered with Patti. $95 will be billed to 

each account per player on March 1st. 

Part time travel 

Named Tim Zmuichi as Director of Fire Baseball 

 

Basketball 

 

Dave Regan gave report 

 Everything running smooth except some parents want more games than 

13. With Shilling gym closed tough to get gym time. 

 12-16 games ideal will work on for next year. 



 Schools are closed over Holidays no games. 

 Steve said Dave doing a great job as Director. 

 Working on putting 7th and 8th grade girl’s teams. May not have enough 

girls. 

 Looking into Fire teams for girls and boys. 

Volleyball 

Steve reported 

Looking to do a clinic at Young School. 

Signups Set 16 Bump 20 Spike 3. 

Field Maintenance 

 33C not exclusive on Gooding’s Gove 

 Equipment going into be serviced Jan. 1st. 

 We may need new wind screens and fence guard. 

 Field three needs backstop work. 

Concessions 

 The last day to submit a bid for concession for next season is January 15th 

2014. 

 Whoever gets bid will have to take certification class. 

 Pat motioned to post jobs for concessions and field maintenance but no 

second so motion table for executive meeting in January. 

Equipment 

Ken Marcin gave report. 

Basketball uniforms delivered but not happy with Alleson as vendor discussed 

switching. 

 

Sponsorship 

No report 

Marketing 



Need to put ads in paper. 

Old Business 

No report 

New business 

No report. 

President’s report 

No report 

Motion to adjoin by Ken Marcin second by Dave Regan meeting adjoined 

10:28pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


